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ALLOA COMMUNITY COUNCIL 26th June 2018 

INTRODUCTION 

The ward officers for Alloa are now: 

PC 080 Lorna McPherson, lorna.mcpherson@scotland.pnn.police.uk   
PC 933 Brentt Chambers, brentt.chambers@scotland.pnn.police.uk   

CALLS TO POLICE 

During period 28th May 2018 to 26th June 2018, PSOS received 584 calls to 
incidents in Alloa, as below; 

• Beat A01 – 91 calls received for area leading from town towards Cambus. 
• Beat A02 – 238 calls received for area behind Tesco out towards 

Clackmannan 
• Beat A03 – 147 calls for town centre 
• Beat A04 – 108 calls received for area leading out towards Tullibody 

Calls range from public looking for advice from Police, member of the public 
reporting drug related issues, disturbance, road traffic offences and concern for 
person.  Not all calls result in a report(s) having to be submitted. 

RECORDED CRIME 

During period 28th May 2018 to 26th June 2018; 

• 105 crimes recorded 
• 57 undetected 
• 48 detected 

Detection rate 45%, with 93% of undetected incidents marked as having 
enquiries still ongoing. 
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COMMUNITY ISSUES 

Additional patrols have been conducted in Alloa town centre, to deter anti-social 
behaviour and drug/alcohol misuse especially around Shillinghill and Forth Valley 
College. This is prevalent on Friday/Saturday evenings with a large number of 
youths congregating.  

There has been 6 persons reported for Drugs Offences. 

There has been 2 knife related crimes in Alloa in the last month. This are detected 
with two males reported to the Procurator Fiscal.  

Community Speed Watch – This was an initiative run by Norfolk Constabulary a 
number of years ago, which was then piloted and trailed by Fife Division of Police 
Scotland. This involves members of the community attending at pre-determined, 
risk assessed sites with a speed detection device and monitoring traffic, noting 
down details of offending vehicles. The registered keeper of the vehicle thereafter 
receives a letter via the Police Service advising them of the circumstances. The 
deployments are supported by signage and media and are by their very nature 
high visibility with a clear deterrent effect. Training of volunteers in the use of 
speed detection equipment will be provided along with conflict management and 
personal safety training. This is a great opportunity for community empowerment 
through collaborative working, allowing members of the community to get actively 
involved in the issues they see daily in their areas and allow them to take positive 
action in respect of these issues. We are actively looking for volunteers in the 
Alloa area who would be interested in taking part in this initiative for a pilot period 
over the summer months. If anyone would like further information on 
v o l u n t e e r i n g , t h e y c a n c o n t a c t P C B r e n t t C h a m b e r s 9 3 3 
(brentt.chambers@scotland.pnn.police.uk) or PC Barry Reiter 505 
(barry.reiter@scotland.pnn.police.uk) or call into Alloa Police Office. 

Facebook and Twitter – Community Messages can be placed on local Police 
sites via Community Sergeant. 

Any information regarding drug dealing or other criminality can be reported to 
police or Crimestoppers and can be done so anonymously. Telephone: 0800 
555 111 
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Police and Clackmannanshire Council Joint Consultation 
 

Overview 
Clackmannanshire Council and Police Scotland are exploring the possibility of co-
locating police operations in Clackmannanshire at Kilncraigs, Alloa. 
The aim of the proposal is to enhance the extensive partnership working which is 
already in place between the two organisations, and deliver public services which 
meet the needs of our local communities in a more integrated way. 
Police Scotland is committed to maintaining a presence within local communities, 
and recognises that having accommodation at Kilncraigs can deliver enhanced local 
visibility and accessibility for the community. This proposal could provide better 
opportunities to deliver shared priorities by delivering important local services more 
effectively while maintaining value for money.  
Why We Are Consulting 
Both organisations would like to know the views of staff, tenants, local residents, 
businesses and community groups. This consultation opened on the 1st June 2018 
and closes on the 31st July 2018. We would like to hear your views and thoughts, 
positive and negative, on our surveys which can be accessed; 

- On the internet by going to;  https://clackmannanshire.citizenspace.com/
communications-department/sharingspaceccps/  

- Or by attending at Alloa Police Office and Clackmannanshire Council offices 
where you can obtain a paper copy. 

FEEDBACK FROM MEETING 
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